EMBASSY OF INDIA
Tallinn (arfeer)
Estonia (vweifaan)
No. 24/03/10 28 March, 2024

The Embassy of India in Tallinn presents its compliments to the esteemed
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and, has the honour to refer to
the visit of Ho’ble Minister of Economic Affairs and Information Technology, His
Excellency Mr. Tiit Riisalo to India to participate in the 10" Vibrant Gujarat Global
Summit 2024 in January this year.

During the visit, it was decided to organise the first India-Estonia Cyber
Dialogue in April 2024.

The Embassy is pleased to inform the esteemed Ministry that Ministry of
External Affairs, New Delhi has agreed to the proposal and has requested for
proposed dates convenient to the Estonian side for hosting the Dialogue.
Accordingly, two sets of dates convenient to the Estonian side may kindly be
communicated to the Embassy at the earliest.

The Embassy of India would, therefore, request the esteemed Ministry of
Foreign affairs to depute a suitable delegation and propose two sets of dates
convenient to Estonia side for the Cyber Dialogue to be hosted in New Delhi.

The Embassy of India in Tallinn avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to Government of the Republic of Estonia the assurances of its highest consideration.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Government of the Republic of Estonia
Tallinn.

[Kind Attn: Director General, Department of Asia, Pacific Ocean Region, Middle-East
and Africa, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Republic of Estonia, Tallinn]

Copy to:

1 Mr. Tanel Sepp, Director-General for the Cyber Diplomacy Department,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Republic of Estonia, Tallinn.

2. Ms. Anu Vask, Counsellor, Office of the Hon’ble Minister of Economic
Affairs and Information Technology, Republic of Estonia, Tallinn.

E-mail : hoc.tallinn@mea.gov.in



